July 30, 2020

Dear Families & Friends,

Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support during this coronavirus pandemic. The care of our Residents is always are first priority. We are very grateful to God that the Residents, Sisters and staff remain COVID -19 free.

We continue to follow all CDC and Minnesota Department of Health guidelines for re-opening Nursing Homes. Everyone is being reminded to practice proper handwashing, wearing of masks, and social distancing.

Outside Garden visits have been going very well and the Residents and families are enjoying their visits and the warm weather we are having.

On a very positive note, Essential Caregiver visits will begin in the coming weeks. Families will receive an email with Protocol's and information regarding these visits.

We are happy to say the Residents will start going back to the dining room for meals next Monday. Social distancing will be practiced, nothing will be self-serve and there are many ways we will try to avoid cross-contamination.

Thank you all for your prayers and support over these past months, our hearts are filled with gratitude. We appreciate everyone following all precautionary guidelines we have put in place. Let us continue to all work together to keep each other safe & healthy and for an end to the coronavirus pandemic.

Gratefully in Christ,

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp Little Sisters of the Poor

We could use donations of the following:

Bottled Water
Fresh Fruit
Disposable Hinged Containers
Stamps
Lotion (3oz or 6oz sizes)
Roll of White Paper (30in. X 1,000ft.) for Activities
Disposable Cocktail Tumblers (8oz or 9oz) for Activities
Hand Sanitizer
Sanitizing Wipes
Surgical Masks
Homemade Masks

Lysol Disinfectant Spray